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The large and increasing burden of stroke in Latin American countries, and the need to meet the UN

and WHO requirements for reducing the burden from non-communicable disorders (including

stroke), brought together stroke experts and representatives of the Ministries of Health of 13 Latin

American countries for the 1st Latin American Stroke Ministerial meeting in Gramado, Brazil, to

discuss the problem and identify ways of cooperating to reduce the burden of stroke in the region.

Discussions were focused on the regional and country-specific activities associated with stroke

prevention and treatment, including public stroke awareness, prevention strategies, delivery and

organisation of care, clinical practice gaps, and unmet needs. The meeting culminated with the

adoption of the special Gramado Declaration, signed by all Ministerial officials who attended the

meeting. With agreed priorities for stroke prevention, treatment, and research, an opportunity now

exists to translate this Declaration into an action plan to reduce the burden of stroke.


